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In this issue: On 19-20th May 2006 the 13th National Conference of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal in Poland took place in Czestochowa, with 150.000 participants. 
Jose Prado Flores from Mexico and Angela Chinese from Brazil were our guests. They were leading a priest retreat before the national conference – about 100 participants present.

The first day gathered about 1300 leaders of prayer groups from the whole country. We had the Eucharist celebrated by Abp Jozef Michalik, the President of the Conference of the Polish Episcopate, special teaching of Jose Prado Flores about making disciples, and prayer meeting led by Fr. Mariusz Mik. Between lunch and dinner organizers proposed workshops on 8 important topics: biblical formation in prayer groups, evangelization, leadership in a prayer group, ministry of worship, youth, families in Charismatic Renewal, serving in mass-media and community life.
The second day was open for all participants (members of groups, their families and friends and so on; many new people among them). This year we had about 150 thousand people gathered together. The whole day had character of evangelization. 
MAIN TOPIC

Spiritual warfare was the main topic (Eph 6, 10-18). The first teaching concentrated on signs of evil in our everyday life and was followed by the prayer of deliverance and healing led by Fr. Andrzej Grefkowicz. After a break Jose Prado Flores’ teaching about “Power of worship” was followed by praise and worship in connection with testimonies after the pre-lunch prayer. 
Everything ended with the Eucharist celebrated by Bishop Bronislaw Dembowski.
It was again a wonderful experience although we had extremely many difficulties during preparations of our event. 
POPE IN POLAND
Now we are expecting Pope Benedict XVI, who arrives to Poland on Thursday 25th May.
Darek Jeziorny, May 23rd 2006
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